
Progress Update – Licensing and Public Health   Appendix 5 
 

No. Recommendation 
Link 

Officer 
Anticipated Completion 
Date/ Completion Date 

 
Evidence of Progress 

Presented to Committee on  
13 December 2016 

 
Assessment 
of progress 
Categories 

 1-4 

 
Evidence of Progress 

Presented to Committee on  
13 June 2017 

 
Assessment 
of progress 
Categories 

 1-4 

1 The planning department work 
with the public health team to 
draft policy for consideration of 
appropriate hot food takeaway 
locations in the borough to be 
included planning documents. 

Sarah 
Bowman-
Abouna 

This needs to be picked 
up again between public 
health and planning 
officers, the DPH will 
instigate this with the new 
director responsible for 
planning. 

The PH Team continues to 
pursue best practice with 
regard to this work 
 
Recently this has included 
establishing links with Leeds 
Beckett University where 
research is underway to 
identify best practice in 
promoting and implementing 
a whole systems approach to 
obesity prevention. 
 
PHE has produced a fast 
food map (Oct 2016) which 
will also support the 
development of this work 
 
 

 
 
2 

The PH Team continues to 
pursue best practice with 
regard to this work 

 
Discussions are underway 
with Planning colleagues with 
a view to influencing planning 
controls for takeaway 
licensing and introducing 
public health practice with 
Takeaway owners e.g. 
Healthy Choice award 
scheme. 

 
 
2 

5 Stockton Borough Council 
consider, where necessary, 
introducing a “Cumulative 
Impact Zone Policy” in relation 
to where the number, type and 
density of licensed premises 
are concentrated and serious 
problems of nuisance and 
disorder may arise or have 
been shown to arise at 
licensed premises, outside 
licensed premises or otherwise 
connected with such premises. 

Margaret 
Waggott  

 
This needs to be picked 
up again between public 
health and planning 
officers, the DPH will 
instigate this with the new 
director responsible for 
planning. 

 
Additional data are required 
in order to be able to 
demonstrate the cumulative 
impact using the ‘alcohol 
harm map’.  We are working 
with partners (police and 
NHS) to identify and access 
this data.  

 
2 

Licensing act applications 
are considered on their 

merits and all responsible 
authorities are consulted to 
ensure that each application 
positively contribute to the 

licensing objection contained 
within the 2003 act. In 

addition licensing services 
are working closely with 

other services and partners 
to continue to regulate 
licensed premises in an 

appropriate risk based way. 
We are also supportive of the 

Reducing Alcohol related 
Harm strategy. 

 
1 

 
1 – Fully Achieved  2 – On Track  3 – Slipped    4 – Not Achieved 


